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UPCOMING EVENTS 2.

October 31, 2023
Rochester School will have a Halloween party in
the gym starting after lunch recess. Please let
us know if you can help! Students who want to
dress up for the party can bring their costumes
to change into during lunch recess. 
In the morning, we will look into another
celebration later that week - the Day of the
Dead. During assembly, we will learn about the
holiday. If requested, there will be alternative
activities available.

Oct. 19 - Dress Like a Teacher Day
Oct. 20 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Oct. 26 - Parent/Guardian Teacher Conferences
(4:00 - 7:30 pm)
October 27 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Oct. 31 - Halloween
Nov. 2 - Remembrance Day Ceremony with the
Athabasca Legion. The public is welcome to attend!
Nov. 3 - No Stone Left Alone walk to the cemetery
Nov. 3 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Nov. 6 - 10 - November break (No School) 



HIGHLIGHTS3.

Assemblies each Tuesday have
focused on gratitude. In addition to
Thanksgiving, we are also looking at

Remembrance Day through the lens of
gratitude. After the November break,
we will morph the topic of gratitude
into giving. For example, one of the

reasons we give is to show others we
are grateful for them.

GRATITUDE AND GIVING4.

Rochester School is #anexceptionalplacetobe
p: 780-698-3970 e: rochester@aspenview.org

Terry Fox Run
Rochester School, along with community

members, raised $500 for cancer research
from the pancake breakfast and run on

October 3, 2023. Great work!

Rochester School Merch!
A bulk order of Rochester School

Merchandise will be made on November 3,
2023. We have samples of clothing to try on

and a binder of choices. Clothing will be in
before Christmas. (Hint, hint.) 

We had a photoshoot and made a brochure
to show how the clothing fit!


